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	Race for Reading

The 9th Annual Pennsylvania Avenue Mile will be held Saturday, September 27. Proceeds benefit SummerTime And Reading Together, Inc. (START), a non-profit summer literacy organization that supports neighborhoods in the Greater Washington area in creating their own summer reading clubs and reading with the children of the their neighborhoods. The Lincoln Park Book Club has been active in our neighborhood for 12 years.

The entry fee is $15 per person.  You can register on-line at www.racepacket.com or download a printable registration form from the START website at www.startdc.org. Call 419-3508 for more information.

Races begin at 8:30 a.m. with heats run at 5 to 10 minute intervals.

· Men’s (15-39) 

· Men’s (30-29) 

· Women’s Open 

· Men’s Master (40 and over) 

· Embassy Heat 

· Rep. Mike Synar Memorial Run (officials, political appointees, and their staff) 

· Dog Trot (canine companions)

· Women’s Elite (under 5 min.) 

· Men’s Elite (under 4 min., 10 sec.) 

· Children’s Mile/Fun Walk 

You may sponsor a child’s $15 entry fee (tax deductible). This offsets the cost of waiving the entry fee for children that would otherwise not be able to participate and goes directly to the neighborhood reading program.
	Lincoln Park to be Discussed at September NLPNA Meeting

Recently, neighbors have expressed concerns about several issues in Lincoln Park, including hours of operations, safety, and maintenance. Superintendent John Hale, National Capitol Parks East, will address the policy aspects of those issues at the September NLPNA meeting.  Lt. Horton and Sgt. Boehm of the Capitol Park Police have also agreed to attend to discuss enforcement. Having both perspectives represented in the same meeting should make it easier to get commitments to action.

The meeting will be held Tuesday, September 2 at Lane Memorial CME Church on the corner of 14th and C Streets NE, from 7:30-8:30 p.m. This is your opportunity to speak directly with the folks who determine and enforce park policy.  Don’t miss it!

Also, the election of officers will be held. Ruth Oyen has been nominated for Treasurer, Heather Schoell for Secretary, and Elizabeth Nelson for Chair. Additional nominations can be made at the meeting.


	COMMUNITY CALENDAR

· NLPNA meeting, first Tues. (Sept. 2), 7:30 p.m., Lane Memorial Church, 14th & C St. NE. Election of Officers.  Superintendent Hale, National Capitol Parks East, Lincoln Park issues. Capitol Park Police have also been invited. (See article.) All are welcome.

· H St. Transportation Study, Sept. 8, 9, 13, times vary. (See article.)

· PSA 512 meeting, second Wed. (Sept. 10), 7 p.m., Miner E.S., 601 15th St. NE. 

· ANC6A meeting, second Thurs. (Sept. 11), 7 p.m., Miner E.S., 601 15th St. NE.

· PSA 511 meeting, third Wed. (Sept. 17), 6:30 p.m., Teacher’s C.U., 9th & D St. NE.

· Pennsylvania Ave Mile, Sat. Sept. 27, 8:30 a.m. Fundraiser race for START. (See article.)

· NLPNA meeting, first Tues. (Oct. 7), 7:30 p.m., Lane Memorial Church, 14th & C St. NE. New public transportation initiatives. All are welcome.

· The Buzz is available on the Voice of the Hill website: www.voiceofthehill.com, on the community newsletters page.

· The Buzz editorial staff can be reached at 543-3512.  Articles on topics of interest in the NLP area are very welcome.  

· A distributor is needed for the 1100 block of Constitution Ave.



	$ Funds for Trees $

As noted in the August Buzz, Trees for Capitol Hill will be doing a fall planting, with the focus on placing trees on public property other than tree boxes. The price for neighbors purchasing them will be about $200 per tree.

The NLPNA has “matching” funds available to help offset the cost. If interested, call Elizabeth, 543-3512. The “Trees” contact is Margaret Missiaen, 546-8681.

The city has been replacing most missing tree-box trees. If you know of one they’ve missed (or a dead tree that needs to be removed), call 727-1000 to report it.

Buy Your Entertainment Book Now
The Entertainment 2004 books will soon be here! Entertainment books have valuable half-off coupons at many area restaurants, and hundreds of other savings. The books cost $35, and NLPNA keeps $7 from every book sold. Last year, NLPNA raised over $200 by selling Entertainment books. Call Suzanne Wells at 547-2477 to reserve your book today.

Neighborhood Night Out

Lincoln Park was definitely the place to be the first Tuesday in August, for National Neighborhood Night Out. Not only was there a big turnout for the NLPNA pot luck (including many first-time attendees), several members of the Capitol Park Police were present to meet with neighbors, hear their concerns and introduce the young folks to the police horses. We even had terrific weather!

Many thanks to everyone who contributed to the success of the event, especially the Williams family who arranged the children’s activities.

Park Police officers gave this number for reporting emergencies in Lincoln Park: 619-7105.
	Kingsman Court Resurfaced!

The Charter School Development Corporation (CSDC) recently resurfaced the Kingsman Basketball Court at its own expense. This is an incredibly generous act and demonstrates their commitment to the community. The court, which is heavily used by the Kingsman Basketball League and many other neighborhood youth, is under the jurisdiction of D.C. Parks and Recreation, which does not have the resources to make repairs or improvements. The CSDC also rearranged the lighting on the school property to better illuminate the site. This will improve safety as well as extend the playing hours. Thank you! Thank you!

Thanks also to Kit Read, D.C. Office of Property Management (and NLP neighbor), for determin-ing ownership of the site, a crucial step in getting the work done.

Octoberfest?

It’s not too late to plan a children’s party to celebrate the fall season.  Kingsman Field (the usual site) is closed for renovation, but other locations could be considered. The triangle park on the 1300 block of North Carolina Avenue (the yard sale site) has been suggested. If you have other suggestions or would like to help organize an event, call 543-3512.

Soccer on the Hill

The fall season for Soccer on the Hill will run from mid-September to mid-November. Teams are available for both boys and girls up to age 14.  Sign up forms should be distributed at most Capitol Hill schools in early September. For further information, call 544-5385.

Lt. Caldwell (both PSA 511 & 512) can be reached at 727-4478 or rcaldwel@mpdc.org.
	H Street Transportation

Charettes (informal planning meetings) for the H Street NE Corridor Transportation Study will be held at the Capitol Children’s Museum Auditorium at 3rd and H NE, on the following dates:

Monday, Sept. 8, 4 p.m. – 8 p.m.

Tuesday, Sept. 9, 2 p.m. – 8 p.m.

Saturday, Sept. 13, 11a.m. – 5 p.m.

There will be “learning stations” set up, with presentations on various topics to be given on the hour. After the presentations, there will be an opportunity to provide input and feedback for the study team on various aspects of the H Street NE Corridor Transportation Study, including transit, streetscape, pedes-trians, and more. Architects and engineers will be on hand to answer questions and take suggestions. Organizers hope that everyone will come out and provide lots of input! 

More information about the study can be found on the web at www.ddot.dc.gov/information/studies/h_street/index.shtm or by calling Rachel MacCleery at 671-2555.

New public transportation options will be the topic at the October NLPNA meeting.

Neighborhood Directory
To be included in the NLPNA neighborhood directory, provide your name, address, and phone number (and e-mail address, if you wish) in writing to Elizabeth at 1330 North Carolina Avenue, or bring it to an NLPNA meeting. Please print plainly. The information may also be e-mailed to elizabeth_knits @yahoo.com. Copies of the directory are free and are available only to those listed in it. Call 543-3512 for more information.
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